
 

06th October, 2023 

 

KIND ATTENTION MEMBERS AND STUDENTS ! 

 

It has come to the notice of the Institute that some Members/Students are posting 

adverse remarks on the social media about the Institute, without ascertaining proper 

facts, diligence and without availing the remedial measures available for them in 

the Institute. Some Members and Students have also tagged the Ministry of Corporate 

Affairs, Regulators and other higher forums. 

 

Posting and circulating these kinds of messages and videos in the social media 

amounts to misconduct and the Members/Students resorting to such acts may be 

subject to disciplinary actions.  

 

The Institute reserves its right to initiate suitable actions against such 

Members/Students as per the Company Secretaries Regulations, 1982. 

 

Therefore, Members and Students are hereby advised to follow the above Advisory 

in true letter and spirit and to desist themselves from such acts. 

 

Team ICSI 

 


